
 

  

Expressive Arts and Design 

As we explore our nursery we will be 

joining in singing favourite songs. We will 

be experimenting with sounds – body 

percussion and musical instruments. 

We will be spending lots of time in our 

painting area, naming colours and 

exploring how colours change. 

 

Understanding the World 

As we meet our new friends in 

Nursery, we will learn to respect 

each other. We will learn about 

our own life-story and family’s 

history. 

As we move into Autumn we will 

be noticing changes in the 

weather and our natural 

environment. We will be exploring 

collections of natural materials. 

How You Can Help 

• Bring your child to nursery every day on time.  

• Make sure your Tapestry account is activated so 

that you can see what your child is learning in 

Nursery. Share your child’s learning from home by 

uploading images to Tapestry. Please also follow 

the school on Facebook and Twitter @ssosands. 

. • Encourage your child to be independent with 

self-care, including toileting and dressing.  

• Please ensure your child has wellies and 

waterproofs and spare clothes in school. 

• Read a bedtime story to your child every night. 
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Coming up this half term… 

• We will be introducing our tooth 

brushing scheme. 

• We will be asking for family 

photographs  

• We will be going on a seasonal walk 



 
Communication and Language 

Listening and attention is the key skill we 

need to develop in our communication 

journey. Every day we learn to show good 

listening skills. We get better at taking turns 

with others and knowing when we have to 

wait for something or someone. 

 

Welcome to Nursery! 

This half term we are settling into Nursery 

finding out about ourselves, what we look 

like, what we enjoy playing with and who is 

in our family. We will also investigate the 

season of Autumn. We will explore all the 

activities on offer and learn as we play 

indoors and outdoors.  

 

Mathematics 

We will be joining in with number songs, 

saying some number names in sequence.  

We will be learning to complete jigsaws 

and puzzles. 

We will be learning to use our visual 

timetable to help us know what is 

happening of ‘now’ and ‘next’. 

Personal, Social, and Emotional 

Development 

As we meet new children in our Nursery, 

we will show love, patience and care for 

each other. We will learn rules and 

routines that will keep us happy and safe. 

We will work together to look after our 

toys and tidy up. 

 

Physical Development 

Now that we are in Nursery we will grow in 

independence. Every day we will dress for 

outdoors, go to the toilet and wash our hands. 

At snack time we will learn how to eat and drink 

independently. We will learn how and why it is 

important to brush our teeth twice a day as we 

begin our daily tooth brushing scheme. 

 

Literacy 

This half term we are focusing on the 

story ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’. We 

will also be reading ‘Owl babies’, ‘Invisible 

string’, ‘Mog and Meg’, ‘Where’s Spot?’, 

‘Some Dog’s Do’ and ‘Detective Dog’.  

We will begin to join in with lots of 

nursery rhymes and songs. 

We will experiment with lots of different 

ways to mark make. 

 

 

Books we will be sharing this 

half term 

  

  

   

 


